
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
From the Board Meeting of:  JUNE 13, 2016 

 
 

1. The Board received a presentation by Principal Ken Rife, Vice Principal Cory 
Carmichael, Teacher Bryn Leary, and four students on the shop/trades program at 
Barriere Secondary School, including the new upcoming advanced welding program.  
The students also reported on their involvement in this year’s Skills’ Canada 
Competitions. 

 
2. The Board received a presentation from Barriere Secondary PAC Vice Chair Glenda 

Feller who spoke about this year’s intramural successes, and also of the challenges 
faced with funding and travel, particularly for rural students/teams involved at the 
Provincial level.   

 
3. The Board received an update of the Summer School offerings and programs for 2016.  

 
4. The Board adopted the following policies:  

 

 Policy 415.1 Next Generation Network  

 Policy 506.3 School Fees 

 Policy 521.1 Extra Curricular Athletic Programs 

 Policy 706.2 Education Choice: Enrolment 

 Policy 1103.2 Maintenance of Order 

 
 
The next regular Board Meeting will occur on Monday, June 27, 2016 at the School Board 
Office, 1383 Ninth Avenue, Kamloops, BC. 


